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21st November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am pleased to inform you that all pupils are invited to attend Pantomimes with the school 

this year. 
 

Monday 5th December – P1, P2, P3 & P4 pupils will go to ‘CINDERELLA’ in the 

Armagh Market Place. Cost £12.00 per child.  As the children are attending the 11am 

showing, dinner will be served upon their return to school at 1pm.    

 

Thursday 15th December – P5, P6, & P7 pupils will go to the Grand Opera House in 

Belfast to see ‘CINDERELLA’ costing £20.00 per child.  An early dinner will be 

served before they leave at 12 noon, and they will return at 4.30pm. 
 

The Pantomimes are always very enjoyable experiences for the children so we hope everyone 

will be able to attend. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and make payment by Friday 2nd December.  Thank you.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Mr Tomás McKee 

Principal 
 

 

R E P L Y   S L I P 

 

My child/children_____________________________________ will attend 

 

➢ ‘CINDERELLA’ (Armagh) MONDAY 5TH DEC - £12.00  

 

➢ ‘CINDERELLA’(Belfast) THURSDAY 15TH DEC - £20.00 

 

Payment made on Parent Pay of £______   OR 

 

I enclose £_________ to cover the cost of admission and transport. 

 

SIGNED________________________________DATE_______________ 
Parent/guardian 
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